
From:                                         Mark T. Arien�
Sent:                                           Thursday, April 22, 2021 7:28 AM
To:                                               Amanda L. Lessard; Dus�n Roma
Subject:                                     216 Varney Mill Road Subdivision Applica�on
 
Amanda,
 
I have reviewed the Sketch Plan Minor Applica�on for the 4-unit Condominium at 216 Varney Mill Road and have the
following comments:
 

The hammerhead turnaround appears to be only 20 feet wide.  It should be the same width as the road, 24 feet.
site distance on Varney Mill Road should be confirmed and shown on the plans for the final applica�on
A road opening permit will be needed for connec�on to the water main in Varney Mill Road

 
I have no other comments at this �me,
 
Thanks,
 
Mark

 
Mark Arien�, P.E., Town Engineer
Town of Windham
8 School Road
Windham, ME 04062
 
office: (207) 892-1909
cell: (207) 894-4107
fax: (207) 892-1916
www.windhammaine.us
 

http://www.windhammaine.us/

